

Diamond Bar High School

21400 E. Pathfinder Road, Diamond Bar, California 91765 School (909) 594-1405 Activities (909) 594-2850 FAX (909) 595-8301

Reuben Jones
Principal

David Hong Assistant Principal

Gabriel Aguilar Instructional Dean

Matthew Brummett Instructional Dean

Nicole Cabase Instructional Dean

Julie Galindo Interim Instructional Dean

Albert Lim Athletic Director

Janna VanHorn Activities Director

Mike Bromberg Operations Manager

Ginger Auten
Grade Level Coordinator

Jenna Brummett Grade Level Coordinator

Sonja Burns Grade Level Coordinator

Dave Desmond
Grade Level Coordinator

Stephanie Duenas Grade Level Coordinator

Rich Gonzales
Grade Level Coordinator

Marc Natividad Grade Level Coordinator

Kevin Patterson
Grade Level Coordinator

Steve AccianiPerforming Arts Academy
Coordinator

Margaret Ku International Baccalaureate Coordinator

Julie Salas Pathways Academy Coordinator

Alina Gallardo Technology Academy Coordinator February 27, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians and the Class of 2022:

Congratulations! You are about to achieve a major milestone in promoting from middle school. In August, you will begin the most exciting four years of your life – high school. What makes it even more exciting is that you will be attending one of the finest high schools in California – **Diamond Bar High School**.

To help make the transition from middle school to Diamond Bar High School as smooth as possible, our Guidance staff and Academic Deans will be meeting with the students at the middle schools on Tuesday, March 13 (South Pointe) and on Wednesday, March 14 (Chaparral). On these days, we will review the registration process, class choices and graduation requirements. We will collect the pre-registration forms as follows: South Pointe MS, March 20, and Chaparral MS, on March 26 and 27, 2018.

There will be an 8th Grade Parent Night that includes a chance to meet and hear from your child's Grade Level Coordinator, the Academic Deans and the Administration. The 8th Grade Parent Night will be held in the Diamond Bar High School Gym at 6:30pm on Thursday, March 15, 2018. All incoming Freshmen are encouraged to attend along with their parents. Diamond Bar High School's Open House happens that same evening. You are welcome to attend this annual event to see the outstanding accomplishments of our current students. Please see the Open House flyer on the reverse side of this letter.

Please take the time to carefully read all the DBHS Registration materials given to your child. Because we want you and your child to discuss class selections as a family, the registration form must be <u>SIGNED BY A PARENT</u>. Placement in academic classes will be based on recommendations from the middle school teachers, student test scores and grades. The courses your child selects will determine the schedule he or she receives for next year, so again, please read the registration materials, attend the 8th Grade Parent Night, and discuss all choices before signing the completed form.

The staff of Diamond Bar High School looks forward to having your child as part of the **Class** of 2022!

Sincerely,

David Hong
Assistant Principal

Grade Level Coordinator Class of 2018/2022 David Desmond Grade Level Coordinator Class of 2018/2022